
St. Patrick's Parish Bulletin --  Brownsville, MN  --  Page1 

St. Patrick's Parish Bulletin 
www.stpatrickschurchbrownsvillemn.org October 14, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

   

   

                                                                                                 
  

  

  

   

 

   

    

  

  

  

                                

    

    

  

  

  

  

  

 

  
   

   

    

  

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Parish Business 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday, October 14, 2018  

8:00 a.m.    For St. Patrick Parishioners    
       and for + George Albert 

Tuesday, October 16, 2018  

8:30 a.m.     + Ron Rohrer 
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eucharist Adoration 

Sunday, October 21, 2018  

8:00 a.m.   For St. Patrick Parishioners  
       and for + Armin & + Phyliss Foellmi 

 

Liturgical Roles – October 21st                   
Announcer/Lector: Mary Mell 
Ushers:        Shawn & John Heimer 
Eucharistic Ministers:   Hosts:  Mary Joyce 
          Jan Howes & Karen Colsch 
Gift Bearers:         Cindy & Frank Dvorak 
Servers:        Abbey Spagl & Jackson Zaiger 
Rosary:                  Virginia Albert 
Counters:     Cindy Dvorak & Jerry Lennartz 
Children’s Lectionary:    Rachel Foellmi 

 

Church Support:  

October 7, 2018      

Adults:          $     1,212.00   
Offertory:   $        133.00 
Mass Stipends:  $          70.00 
Cemetery Donations:  $        125.00 
Hurricane Assistance:  $        497.75 
Assumption:   $            5.00 
Votives:   $          18.75 
 

    TOTAL:     $  2,061.50 

 

 

Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Announcements 

 No Tuesday Mass on the First Tuesday of every month.   
Please join us for Eucharistic Adoration that will be held on 
those Tuesday’s from 9:00 am until 3:00 pm.  

 Please consider a donation towards St. Patrick’s Cemetery.  
Your support provides for its continual upkeep.  Thank you! 

Servant Leadership 

Pastor:  Rev. Greg Havel 
E mail Address:        cruxpas@acegroup.cc 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Robert Yerhot 
E mail Address:        cruxyerhot@acegroup.cc 
Contacts: 
St. Patrick’s Parish Office: 507-482-6818 
Crucifixion Parish Office: 507-895-4720 

  

The Crucifixion Parish Roast Beef Dinner  

Crucifixion Parish will host a Roast Beef Dinner on Saturday, 
November 3, 2018, from 3:30-7:30 p.m. in the school 
auditorium. Roast beef is featured along with mashed potatoes, 
gravy, coleslaw, glazed carrots, dinner roll, apple pie slices and 
beverage. 
 

Tickets are available at Crucifixion School and parish offices, 
Quillin’s, and Kaddy's Kafe.  Adult tickets are $11.50 or $12.00 
at the door.  Children eat for $5.50.  Children age 5 and under 
eat free in the dining room.  
 

There will also be a bake sale with a variety of homemade 
treats! 
 

This week in Catholic History  

Few artists in the Catholic tradition were actually better known 
and loved for their holiness than their artistic talent. This, 
however, was the case of the Dominican Fra Angelico (a 
nickname that meant "Angelic Friar"), who entered the religious 
community in 1417 despite already having gained prominence 
as a painter. He would go on to paint famous religious artwork 
like The Virgin of the Annunciation, the San Marco altarpiece in 
Florence, Italy, and numerous portraits of Saints. Fra Angelico 
has since been beatified in the Catholic Church. 
 

 

Thank you for the generous 
Hurricane Relief donations.  The 
collection totaled $497.75 

November 4th -- Roll Sunday and Bake Sale.  

ATTENTION!  All bakers of the parish:  There will be a Bake 

Sale held during Roll Sunday on November 4
th
.   Proceeds go 

to our Annual Spring Fling!   
Please bring your baked items to the      
Hall on Saturday, November 3

rd
 or  

before Mass on Sunday, November 4
th
. 

 

Our Condolences to the Family of Norbert 
Grau who passed away this week.  Norbert 
was a fellow parishioner and was residing in 
the Nursing Home. 

http://www.stpatrickschurchbrownsvillemn.org/
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St. Patrick’s Parish      
Brownsville, MN  
 

October 14, 2018 
 

PASTOR’S MESSAGE 
 

     The young man of the Gospel went away sad because he had many possessions. He 
seemed to have a good heart and was earnestly seeking a relationship with God and 
eternal life.  When Jesus told him to sell all he had and give to the poor, he left the Lord.  I 
often wonder if the young man ever came back.  Was he able to separate himself from his 
worldly possessions so as to be free to embrace God’s love in his life? 
 

     For us, also, there may be this conflict in our lives.  We have so much but seem to 
want more.  The person who has a winter coat is thankful in the cold weather for the coat 
but when the closet is full of many coats, we seem to lose the spirit of gratitude for the 
warm coat.  After all, we think if one wears out,   I will just grab another.  Simplicity of life 
is a good virtue to embrace.  Having less sometimes makes life easier and allows us to be 
thankful for what we have. 
 

God bless,    
 

Father Havel 

Bulletin Announcements 

Persons interested in placing information in the St. Patrick’s Parish Bulletin and/or you would like the Lector to 
announce in church can send their request to Jean Meyer at jeanm@acegroup.cc  or call at 507-482-6720.  
Announcements submitted by Thursday at 4:00 p.m. will be included in the Sunday Bulletin, based on space.   

Donations to St. Patrick’s Cemetery can be sent to St. Patrick’s Parish Office at 604 Adams Street, P.O. 

Box 155, Brownsville, MN  55919 OR placed in the collection basket during Mass.  Mark “St. Patrick’s Cemetery” on 
the outside of envelope and on the check. 

Stipends for Mass Intentions can be sent to St. Patrick’s Parish Office at 604 Adams Street, P.O. Box 155, 

Brownsville, MN  55919 OR placed in the collection basket during Mass.  Provide with stipend; if the intention is for 
a deceased family or friend or a special event, to whom the intention is for and if you have a special date that you 
would like the intention to fall on or close to. Mass Intentions are assigned on a first come basis for either Sunday or 
Tuesday. 

Requests for the Prayer Network may be called in to Carmen Moriarty at 507.482.6737 or emailed to her at 

moriarty@acegroup.cc 

Reconciliation is available each Saturday from 9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  Confessions are taken in the back of 

the church on the right, in a small room.  A light will be turned on when Father is hearing a confession. 

 

        
 

 

 

Having less 

sometimes 

makes life 

easier and 

allows us to 

be thankful 

for what we 

have. 

 

Baby Bottle Campaign Offers Real Hope and Help to 
Women and Children 
 

Dominique is a single mother of two young kids. She 
works full time and takes online college courses in the 
evening. She started to miss work days when her 
daughter got sick and couldn’t attend daycare, and 
Dominique fell behind on bills. Dominique received a 
shutoff notice for her electricity.  Dominique called 
Catholic Charities and met with a social worker to apply 
for the Mother and Child Assistance Fund. Catholic 
Charities was able to get her caught up on her electric 
bill and connected her to community resources that 
helped provide diapers and baby needs. Dominique 
continues to work and has expressed gratitude to 
Catholic Charities and the donors that make the Mother 
and Child Fund possible. Thank you for your generous 
support. 
 
 

Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA) 
As of 10/05/2018, 22 donors from St. Patrick's Parish 
have donated $5,164 toward the Catholic Ministries 
Appeal which is 71% of our goal of $7,260.00. Please 
consider a donation to help us reach our goal.  There 
are envelopes on the table in the Hall.   
Thank you to those who have donated thus far. 
 

 Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Join the Knights of Columbus Council 5115 
for breakfast on Sunday, October 28, from 8:00 
until 11:00am at St. Peter in Hokah.  Enjoy 
pancakes, sausage, and scrambled eggs with 
all the trimmings. 

 

“A smile is laughter’s whisper and has its roots in 
the soul.” 

Archbishop Fulton J Sheen 
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